
Valley Township Planning Commission Minutes 

October 7, 2009 

The Valley Township Planning commission held its meeting Oct. 7, 2009 at the Valley Twp. Building. In 
attendance were Tom Bedisky, Jon Wetzel, Ralph Reedy, Dan McGann and Scott Edmeads. Absent 
were Glenn Simington and Richard DiGiacomo. Also in attendance were supervisors Judy Achy and Mike 
Kull and zoning officer George Plafcan. 

Other Attendees: None 

The meeting was called to order by chairman Tom Bedisky at 7:08 PM with the reading of the September 
minutes. The minutes were corrected for grammatical errors and were approved by a motion from Jon 
and a 2

nd
 from Ralph, motion passed.  

Old Business: The Hoy subdivision that was tabled in August was reviewed to see if our SEO inspected 
the existing sewer. No representation for the subdivision was available for questions. Judy will contact Mr. 
Toth and Wayne Hildebrand to see where the project is at, due to our 90 day review period. Scott made a 
motion to table any action till the November meeting with a 2

nd
 by Ralph. Motion passed. 

New Business: Judy reminded the commission to let her know if any member and there spouse would like 
to attend the Montour County Association of Officials Convention. The dinner will be at the 
Washingtonville Fair building on October 22

nd
. The dinner is free for any member of the commission and 

only $12 for a spouse.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 PM with a motion by Jon and a 2
nd

 by Scott, motion passed. 

Respectfully Submitted: 

Scott Edmeads, Secretary Valley Township Planning Commission 

 


